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SELECTBOARD WORKSHOP MINUTES 
 

Date: September 1, 2020      Time: 10:00 AM Place: Zoom Meeting Rev.0 
 
Select Board Members Present: Jan Gaudio, John Spear and Walter Reitz  
Others: Town Administrator Casas, RealTerm employees Andrew Perrotti, Nadera 
Nawabi and John Turchioe.  
 
Note: This workshop was live streamed on YouTube and can be watched in full by 
subscribing to the South Thomaston YouTube channel.  
 
I. Call to Order  
      Reitz called the workshop to order at 10:00am.  
 
II. Introductions- All in attendance introduced themselves. 

 
III. Representatives from RealTerm went over the installation process for the LED 

streetlight project for the Town. This is an ongoing project of the Town to purchase 
the rights to the streetlight infrastructure the Town is responsible for and transition 
the old infrastructure to new energy efficient LEDs with “smart controls”. There 
were questions and answers over specific details of the plan. RealTerm displayed 
the “dash board” they have which has info about the lights, locations, type etc.  

        
 
Adjournment at 10:46 am. 
 

 
 
 


